
 

Online safety when taking part in video 

lessons and using ClassDojo 

 

It is vital that all children are safeguarded when taking part in 

online activities.  Photos and videos, shared with your class 

teacher, may be shared on the class Dojo page or the whole school 

Dojo story. This means that other families will see it.  We have put 

together some things that you might want to think about when 

participating in online learning.  If you have any questions at all, 

please get in touch with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Online safety 

 

• Photos and videos you share may be shared on ClassDojo for 

other families to see. 

• When sharing photos or taking part in video lessons it is a 

good idea for children to be in a communal part of your 

home, so avoid taking photos in bedrooms for example. 

• Children should always be fully dressed in photos and videos. 

Or you could take the photograph just to show the work they 

doing and not include the child in the picture (other than 

his/her hands for example). 

 

Thank you  

Class Dojo Team  

 


